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Subject: Fwd: Re: City Program "Fast Track for Sidewalk Dining"
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 12/10/2013 05:07 PM

To: Nate Kaplan <natelkaplan@gmail.com>, Tricia Keane
<tricia.keane@lacity.org>

BCC: Donald R Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Maybe we can talk about this tonight too. Thanks.

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Nate Kaplan" <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>

Date: Dec 2, 2013 11:47 AM

Subject: Re: City Program "Fast Track for Sidewalk Dining"

To: "Donald Duckworth" <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>, "Tricia Keane"
<tricia.keane@lacity.org>

Cc: "John Ruhlen" <jruhlen916@aol.com>, "Miki Payne2"
<miki@hbdrollinger.com>, "Jack Davis" <jsdla@aol.com>, "Karen Dial"
<KDial@hbdrollinger.com>, "Heather Lemmon" <iselpdr@gmail.com>, "Sander
De Wildt" <sander.dewildt@cbre.com>

I'm adding Tricia to this conversation

On Sun, Dec 1, 2013 at 5:18 PM, Donald Duckworth

<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:
A recent LA Times article reported that the City of LA had adopted a "Fast Track
for Sidewalk Dining" pilot program. While we understand that it seems to be
limited to the Downtown Los Angeles area, the WTC BID Board and a number
of Westchester property owners would like to see if we can qualify for a small
pilot project on the east side of Sepulveda in the block north of La Tijera
Boulevard. Can you tell me who we would talk to about that and provide their
contact information?

In the event that that opportunity is closed-off to us, can you tell me who the
Westchester CDO Planner is and their contact info so that we can contact them
about initiating a special WTC BID Sidewalk Dinning Program for the same
area?

Thanks Nate.

Nate Kaplan
Deputy District Director
Councilmember Mike Bonin
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